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   November 2015 Newsletter  

 

Thank You Parents! 

 

 

Thanksgiving 
Altoona Family Child Care Center will be 
closed on Thanksgiving Day. The day after 
Thanksgiving (Black Friday) we will be open 
regular business hours but ask that you sign 
up on our sign-up sheet near the 
computers. We wish all of you a wonderful 
Thanksgiving with friends and family!  
 

Winter Weather 
As a reminder, with the weather turning 
to fall-like conditions, please remember 
to send your child(ren) to daycare with 
the appropriate clothing. As a licensing 
rule we are to take children 2 years and 
up outside until the temperature is below 
0° F. Please send jackets, mittens, hats 
and snow pants LABELED with your child’s 
name. Thanks for your help! 

 

Extra Clothes 
We ask if you have AFCCC clothes, 
especially undies, at home that you return 
them as soon as possible. We are missing 
many of our boy pants. If you have any 
pants that do not fit your child anymore, 
we will gladly accept donations. Thanks 

 

 
 

Klinger’s Field Trip 
 

We had a great time petting the 
animals, playing on the tractor, 

touring the factory and getting lost in 
the corn maze.   
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Dates to Remember 
 Nov 1st  Daylight Savings 

 Nov 3rd- Staff Meeting 

 Nov 6th- Pajama Day 

 Nov 9th- World Freedom Day 

 Nov 11th- Veterans Day 

 Nov 14th- National Pickle Day 

 Nov 20th- Dress like a teacher Day- 
Universal Children’s Day. Staff dress 
like children 

 Nov 24th- Scholastic Book Order Due 

 Nov 25th- Field Trip Children’s Museum 

 Nov 26th- Thanksgiving 

 Nov 27th- Black Friday- Crazy Sock Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 Liam- Nov 3rd 

 Riley- Nov 5th  

 Emma- Nov 10th  

 Kasen- Nov 13th  

 Lucas- Nov 21st 

 Jaycie- Nov 22nd  

 Lily S- Nov 26th  

 Savannah S- Nov 29th  
 

 
 
 

 November Birthdays! 

Reminder to Parents: 

Parents please remember to empty 

out your child’s mailboxes at least 

once a week.  Also remember to 

take home all extra items hanging 

on your child’s hook. 

Thank You. 

Our goal as a professional child care provider 

is to provide your child with a clean, safe, 

comfortable environment where they can play 

and learn with guidance and loving care while 

you are at work or attending school. 

 

TEACHER PHILOSOPHY “It is our philosophy to 

provide your child with warm and caring 

surroundings.  We will allow the children to 

experiment through creative play, small and large 

motor exercises, art, music, math, and science.  We 

will also do our best to assist the children learning 

self-respect, self-esteem as well as respect and 

compassion for others.” 

 

  

Please feel free to bring in a 

birthday snack but please ask 

the teacher if there are any 

allergies in the classroom 

that you child is in. 
 


